ODISHA POLICE
STATE HEADQUARTERS
CUTTACK.

PRESS NOTE
Dtd. 05.08.2020

DGPs Video Conference with Recovered COVID-19 Warriors.

DGP, Odisha interacted with recovered COVID-19 warriors (Police personnel)
through Video Conference on 05.08.2020 afternoon. COVID warriors from 14
districts attended the Video Conference. The DGP thanked them and appreciated
their commitment and dedication to public service. Many of them narrated their

experience and re-iterated their commitment to public service.
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Public Relations Officer
N.B:- DGP interacted with Covid Warriers of UPD Bhubaneswar, UPD Cuttack,
Angul District, Berhampur District, Mayurbhanj District, Malkangiri District,
Nayagarh District, Puri District, Cuttack District, Bolangir District, Gajapati District,

Ganjam District, Koraput District, Rourkela Police District.



